
 
 

Parish councillor vacancy 

 

The parish council has one vacancy and would 

like to co-opt a new councillor at the Parish 

Council meeting being held at 7:30 pm on 

Monday 18th May 2020.  

 

If you are interested in applying or if you would 

like some more information about the role 

please email Sue Main, Parish Clerk at 

clerk@northlewparishcouncil.org.uk  

 

The closing date for applications is  

Monday 11th May 2020. 

 

For more information about the Parish Council 

please visit http://www.northlewparishcouncil.org.uk 

or contact any parish councillor (contact details on 

the website or in the Northlew News)  

 


